
KVUD / Hope Media Group
1722 Treble Drive
Humble, TX 77338

April 1, 2022 – March 31, 2023

The purpose of this EEO Statement is to comply with Section 73.2080(c)(6) of 
the FCC’s EEO Rule. This statement has been prepared on behalf of:

Station: KVUD
City of License: Bay City, TX
Fewer than 5 full-time employees

KVUD is exempt from EEO requirements

* Previous annual report for 2022 - 2023 was uploaded in error as it did not pertain to this station's SEU, and
was deleted and replaced with this statement. 




